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To Congratulate Anamaria Perales-Lang, Recipient of the 2017 “Nuestra Familia” Award.

WHEREAS, The 2017 Distinguished Hispanic Ohioan Awards Gala provides recognition of the accomplishments of
Hispanics in Ohio; and

WHEREAS, Anamaria Perales-Lang serves as Mid-West Regional Director of Belle Harbour Management of Ohio; and

WHEREAS, Belle Harbour Management of Ohio is the Midwestern management company for Bell Harbour Capital,
LLC; and

WHEREAS, Belle Harbour Management of Ohio owns and manages over one thousand residential units in the
Columbus area; and

WHEREAS, Anamaria Perales-Lang has served the Columbus community by embodying “The Belle Harbour Way”;
now, therefore

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF COLUMBUS:

That this Council does hereby congratulate the recipient of the 2017 “Nuestra Familia” Award, Anamaria Perales-Lang on
Saturday, October 14, 2017.
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